Kelly Lush

From: bruce1@wightman.ca

Sent: bruce1@wightman.ca
February-25-21 12:39 PM

To: 'Municipality of Arran-Elderslie'; 'Municipality of Brockton'; 'Municipality of Kincardine';

'Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula'; 'Municipality of South Bruce'; 'Town of

Saugeen Shores'; 'Town of South Bruce Peninsula'; Kelly Lush

Subject: Save the Date - GCFA/BCFA 13th Annual Politicians Meeting

Please share with Mayor, Deputy Mayor and all Senior Staff

The Bruce County and Grey County Federations of Agriculture feel it is important to take time to provide our elected Municipal, Provincial and Federal government representatives with constructive input from grassroots organizations. We would like to enhance communication between the agricultural industry and all levels of government so we might create a better understanding of issues creating barriers to successful rural communities and profitable farming families.

We would like to cordially invite you to our Virtual

13th Annual Politicians Meeting on Wednesday March 24th from 9am to 12pm

We hope you will consider this a priority in your busy schedule.

Several commodity groups will be invited to participate by providing a brief and then speaking to a portion of their brief during the day. All briefs will be compiled into a portfolio and we will endeavor to provide a copy to you at least one week in advance of the meeting for your review.

The comments over the past few years have truly been encouraging as the meeting is educational for everyone with open, non-confrontational dialogue. We would be very pleased if you could attend and request a **response by March 12th.**

Sincerely,

Dianne Booker

Chris Cossitt

Dianne Booker, President
Grey County Federation of Agriculture

Chris Cossitt, President
Bruce County Federation of Agriculture

Jackie Pennings
Office Administrator
Grey and Bruce Federations of Agriculture
446 10th Street, Hanover, ON N4N 1P9
519-364-3050 Ext. 1

grey@ofa.on.ca bruce@ofa.on.ca